
4th Grade Unlimited Horizons Supply List  
Mrs. Zouhairi 

 
4th grade Unlimited Horizons students will need the following supplies. 
Please bring these with you the first day of school: 
 

● Backpack 
● 5: one subject spiral notebooks (see specific colors below) 
● 1: composition notebook (any color)    
● 6: pocket folders (***PLEASE MAKE SURE NOTEBOOKS AND 

FOLDERS MATCH. For example: Red notebook and red folder for 
Math) 

○ Math: Red 
○ Reading: Blue 
○ Writing: Green  
○ Science: Purple  
○ Social Studies: Yellow  
○ Homework Folder (can be any design)  

● Highlighters  
● Dry erase markers 
● Dry erase eraser 
● Post-its  
● Pencils  
● Colored pencils or crayons   
● Scissors 
● Ruler 
● Glue sticks  
● Tissues 
● Hand sanitizer  
● Disinfectant wipes  

 
Thank you in advance and looking forward to a successful school year!  
 

Best, 
Mrs. Zouhairi  



 

 

Dear Family, 

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year at Horizons on the Hudson! I am delighted to be 
your scholar’s 4th grade teacher. 

This year we will dive deep into the curriculum, utilize new strategies and explore 
various topics. As a class we will learn to work and collaborate together and embrace 
our classmates as family. Afterall, we’re a team and we must always support and 
encourage each other.  

As a teacher, I endeavor to create an educational partnership with you and your scholar 
that will foster courage, determination, accountability and passion for knowledge. As we 
embark on a school year filled with a rich and rigorous curriculum, it is my commitment 
as an educator to provide your scholar with a nurturing yet challenging educational 
curriculum and culture that will ensure academic success. 

This year, homework will be an extremely vital reinforcement tool for your scholar's 
academic mastery. Homework will be assigned nightly with the expectation that it will be 
turned in on time and fully completed when due. Our scholar will also be responsible for 
various assignments/projects that may require commitment of time at home.  

Since attendance and scholarly behavior at Horizons on the Hudson are crucial to the 
learning process, it is imperative that your scholar attends school every day on time, 
prepared and ready to learn. Being part of the Unlimited Horizons program means 
coming to school each day, presenting your “best self” both socially and academically.   

I look forward to building a collaborative relationship with you and your scholar for an 
exciting and productive year ahead! 

 

All the best, 

 

Mrs. Zouhairi  

  

  


